TRIAD God Church Family

Central Congregational Church, UCC

115 Commonwealth Avenue P.O. Box 1319
Attleboro Falls, MA 02763
Telephone (508) 699-7700

E-Mail Address: centralucc@verizon.net
Website: https://www.attleborofallschurch.org

In-Person Worship has been cancelled until further notice.

June 7, 2020 June 2, 2020 June 14, 2020
Trinity Sunday Second Sunday After Pentecost
Volume 49 Issue 11 .
Sermon: The Property of the Righteous Sermon: A Little Less Than God

Scripture: Psalm 1 Scripture: Psalm 8

Look for our virtual weekly Sunday morning
Worship at 10am via Zoom. Instructions on how to
join us are shown below.

Look for our virtual weekly Sunday morning
Worship at 10am via Zoom. Instructions on how to
join us are shown below.

Worship Sunday mornings at 10am

(Please sign in a few minutes early to check your audio and video)

We are trying to discuss ways to make it easier for you to pay your pledges. For now it would be greatly appreciated if you
would mail your morning's offerings or monthly pledge to the Church office at PO Box 1319, Attleboro Falls, MA 02763.

If you are paying bills online, you may add the church as one of your accounts. You do not need to have an account number
for the church. The church still has bills to pay and we need to keep up. Anything you can do to keep your pledge current is
greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Your invitation to worship
Join Zoom Meeting https://zoom.us/j/2148198082 Meeting ID: 214 819 8082# Password: 032967 (if needed).

FOR COMPUTER/TABLET/SMART PHONE USERS;
Join Zoom Meeting https://zoom.us/j/2148198082 Meeting ID: 214 819 8082

FOR MOBILE PHONE USERS; If the One tap mobile link doesn’t work, see instruction for land lines below.
One tap mobile 26266799,,2148198082# US (Chicago) +16468769923,,2148198082# US (New York)

LAND LINE USERS; If you want to call from a land line, Just dial; 1-646-876-9923.
If that is busy you may try 1-312-626-6799.

You should then hear a Zoom recording asking you to enter your meeting ID (which | know you wrote
down) Itis; 214 819 8082 # (no spaces and yes, you have to push the pound sign at the end). It
may then advise you to dial *6 to mute your line. Go ahead and do that. We can unmute you once
you’re on but it gets very noisy if this is not done

Be patient... it dials the number, which is answered by a recording asking you to enter the meeting
ID. The commas in the number are 10 second pauses after which the meeting ID will automatically
be entered including the # symbol and you should be directed to the meeting.

“See” you online!




Central Church Calendar

All in-person meetings, gatherings and
Worship have been cancelled until fur-
ther notice due to UCC recommenda-
tions due to the Corona virus.

PLEDGES, OFFERINGS & TITHES
Please continue to send your pledges,
offerings and tithes to the Church. You
may use online banking and send your
payment (no account numbers need-
ed) or send a paper check by US Mail to
Central Congregational Church,

PO Box 1319 Attleboro Falls, MA
02763 ATTENTION: N. Mitchell

Thank you for doing your best to keep
your pledge current during these diffi-
cult days ahead. We are grateful!

To Help Fight the Spread of COVID-19

& Wash your hands frequently
throughout the day using soap and
water for a minimum of 20 seconds
(two rounds of singing Happy Birth-
day).

& Sneeze or cough into the crook of
your elbow or a tissue, not your

hand. Wash your hands immedi-
ately after coughing, sneezing or
blowing your nose.

+ Avoid touching your face, especial-
ly your mouth, nose and eyes, with
unwashed hands.

¢ Regularly disinfect surfaces fre-
quently touched including key-
boards, door knobs, light switches,
TV remotes, phones and counter-
tops.

¢ Use Hand Sanitizer when soap and
water are not readily available.

¢ Avoid close contact with someone
who is sick.

+ Keep a minimum of 6ft away from
others when out in public such as
at the grocery store or picking up
medications.

¢ STAY HOME if you are sick, even if
you are unsure as to whether you
have COVID-19.

+ Follow all the guidelines put out by

local and state governments, the
World Health Organization and
CDC. If you are unable to use a
computer, watch the news regularly
for updates.

¢ Gov. Charlie Baker has mandated
we all wear face masks when out in
public to help stop the spread of the
virus. Please remember that we
must ALL wear a mask when out in
public where social distancing
(staying 6ft apart) is not possible.

¢ Please remember this is not a time
for kids to have play dates or for
other group gatherings as would
usually take place on weekends and
vacations.

¢ Stay home as much as possible and
be well. We pray we can be togeth-
er in person soon.

Our Parish Register

At Home Nicolai Lomov, Wade Pooler,
Victoria Tarallo, Corinne McElwee, Lee
Ross, Chad Winship, Jen DiSalvio, Ed Dyer,
Janet Dyer, Carol Doble, and Roberta
Bumpus.

Residing in Elder Care...
Carolyn Farrell

The Falls at Cordingly Dam

2300 Washington St.

Newton Lower-Falls, MA 02462

Jackie Glass
Maples Rehab and Nursing Center
90 Taunton St., Wrentham, MA 02093

Carol Bachand
Granview Center
100 Chambers St., Cumberland, Rl 02864

In Rehab...

Richard Lamoureux is recovering from heart
surgery at Braintree Rehab.

TRIAD DEADLINES
to submit information:

Tuesdays,
June 9 & 23 (For all July Info),
July 21 (For all August Info) and
August 18

ALTAR FLOWERS
Dates available:
Dates available will be announced,

when we know we are able to return to
Church for Worship.

June Birthdays

09 Michael
Riendeau

02 Abigail Host

02 Stephen Goss 09 Shirley Bayley

15 Kelcie
Smith

03 lan Fitzgerald 10 Amelia Macie

04 Emery Macie 10 Joslyn Simas

04 Jordan Host 10 Ann Dupre

14 Dale McElwee

14 Beth Bolles

15 Michael Ross

16 Ashley Peterson

20 Thomas Burt 24 Peter Stanwicks

21 Nick Lockavitch 28 Will Bachand

Kennedy- 21 David Sallale 29 Sophie Fish
21 Vivienne 30 Paul Taylor
Jaskela

22 George Barth

05 James Curtis, 12 Dennis Bisio 19 Andrew 22 Melissa Wade
Jr. Stanwicks

05 Kinsley 13 Brooklyn King 20 Jody Harrop 22 Shelby Simas
Davignon

08 Katie 14 Art Hopkins 20 Hayley Boss 23 Ken McHatton

Compagnone




Committee Corner

From the Board of Deacons

Our next meeting will be held on
Tuesday, June 9th at 7:00pm via Zoom.

From the Board of Trustees

Our next meeting will be held on
Tuesday, June 16th at 7:00pm via
Zoom. Watch for your invitation to join
the meeting from Cheryl Peterson.

Your Pledge: It is important to keep up
with your pledge as much as you can
during this stressful time, in order to
help the church continue to pay the

bills. (unfortunately, the bills were not

told to stay at home).

We have seen an increase in pledges,
offerings and tithes coming in to the
church at regular intervals and we want
you to know that we appreciate your
extra efforts! This is helping us pay the
bills on time and keep things current!

You may mail your pledges, tithes and
offerings to us at PO Box 1319,
Attleboro Falls, MA 02763
ATTENTION: Nancy Mitchell.

Thank you!

From the Christian Education

Committee

Our next meeting will be held on
Tuesday, August 4th at 7pm.
Via Zoom.

From the Youth Group

For Questions, Please contact
Pastor Glenn at 508-406-8474
or email gar562@gmail.com

Watch for occasional Youth Messages
from Pastor Glenn sent out in our
weekly worship emails sent out on
Thursdays and on our Church FaceBook
page!

See you soon! Pastor Glenn

From the

Memorial Gifts Committee
Our next meeting will be held on

Thursday, September 3rd (Not the
2nd Thursday this time) at 6:00pm
via Zoom.

From the Mission Committee

Our next meeting will be held on
Thursday, June 4th
at 7:00pm via Zoom.

For the month of May, we focused on
the RIP Medical Debt Program and
continuing to make face masks for our
congregation, and for the community.
During the month of May we collect-
ed $665.00 for the RIP Medical Debt
Program and sent an additional
$2,000.00 from the Mission account.
Many thanks to those who sent in do-
nations to this mission.

We will continue to accept donations
of 100% cotton fabric, and 1/4” wide
sewing elastic (in any color) for the
people who are sewing face masks.
You may find this elastic in old dance
costumes, too, if you wish to cut the
elastic from the costume. Especially
seeking gender-neutral prints, or mas-
culine prints, or plain no-print fabric.
Fabric should be 100% cotton, no pol-
yester blends (polyester makes the
masks hotter to wear and harder to
breathe through). If you have any of
these supplies to donate, or masks to
drop off, please stop by the church
office on T & TH btwn 10am—3pm.
Please call first to be sure someone is
there to receive your donation. We
have given over 50 masks to people in
our church family and in our communi-
ty. We have 2 left. Thank You for sew-
ing masks for our church family and
our community!

The June Mission will be announced
soon.

IMPORTANT: Please mark any cash/
check donations with the name of the
program you wish your donation to
benefit. IE: “Lenore’s Pantry”.

From the Women’s Christian
Fellowship

Our next meeting will be announced.

From the Executive Council

Our next meeting will be held
Wednesday, September 2nd
at 7pm Via Zoom.

From the Ways and Means

Committee Next up—featuring
Turkey Chili. This Family Feast has
been postponed. Watch the TRIAD for
news of the new date.

From the Choir

Weekly Rehearsals are cancelled until
further notice.

From the Future of Our
Church Committee

Our Next Meeting will be announced.




Congratulations to our High School Seniors!

v Adam Patrick Higgins is graduating from Tri-County Regional Vocational Tech-
nical High School in Franklin, MA after studying Computer Information Systems

there. Adam plans to take the Fall semester off and then attend Bristol Community College in the
Spring.

Madison Lyn Lavoie is graduating from the high school program at Riverview School in Sandwich, MA.
She is going to be attending the GROW program in the fall at Riverview School. The GROW program is a
post high school program which helps prepare young adults with disabilities for working and living in the
outside world.

Eric Brian Kugler is graduating from Tri-County Regional Vocational Technical High School in Franklin,
MA where he was in the Engineering Program. He’ll be attending Fitchburg State University in the Fall
majoring in Communications Media/Film and Video Production.

Isabella Rose DiChiara has graduated from high school and is going to Clark University in Worcester,
MA and will be majoring in Biochemistry and a minor in Psychology.

We pray God will continue to watch over these young adults as they venture on into the future. Your
church family is so proud of you and all you have accomplished! Congratulations!

From the Mission Committee:

In light of COVID-19, we are asking if you are able to, please make protective face masks to help
protect our church family. Here’s a link to a YouTube tutorial for you with instructions on how to
make the masks.

Please type this link in your internet browser to watch the video.
https://youtu.be/zoPSXaL

If you are using a different pattern, by all means continue to do so.

The two purposes of a face covering are:

a) to prevent droplets from dispersing into the air, and

b) to keep your hands away from your face. A potential added benefit, is a slight reduction of
anxiety among people who need to be out and about.

MATERIALS NEEDED
We are also seeking 100% cotton fabric, stretchy fabric headbands, and 1/4” sewing
elastic so the people sewing can make more masks.

MATERIALS AND MASK DROP-OFF
You may drop off masks and materials at the CE building on Tuesdays and Thursdays be-
tween 10am—3pm.

NEED A MASK?

If you and your family need masks, you can come to the CE building on Tuesdays and
Thursdays between 10am—3pm and pick up the number of masks you need for your family.
You may want to call the Church Office first to see if we have masks on hand before you
venture out of the house.




June 2020

S T T
1 2 3 4 5 6
No CE Meeting 7pm Mission
Tonight Committee
Meeting via
Zoom
7 TRINITY 8 9 10 11 12 13
SUNDAY TRIAD DEADLINE
Celebrating our
Meeting via
Worship via ZOOM Zoom
online at 10am
14 15 16 17 18 19 20
7pm Trustee
Worship via ZOOM Meeting via
online at 10am Zoom
21 22 23 24 25 26 27
FATHER’S DAY TRIAD DEADLINE 63rd
for all July Info. Anniversary
Worship via ZOOM Of the
online at 10am United Church
of Christ
28 29 30
Worship via ZOOM

online at 10am




Central Congregational Church, UCC
115 Commonwealth Avenue

PO Box 1319

Attleboro Falls, MA 02763

Services of: June 7 & 14, 2020

Central Congregational Church
115 Commonwealth Avenue P.O. Box 1319
Attleboro Falls, MA 02763
Telephone: (508) 699-7700

E-Mail Address: centralucc@verizon.net

Website: https://www. attleborofallschurch.org

PASTOR - The Rev. Carole L. Baker
DEACON EMERITUS - Jackie Glass
ORGANIST/CHOIR DIRECTOR — Dave Valerio
YOUTH MINISTER—Rev. Glenn Rounseville
SUNDAY SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENT—Heather Bonfilio
SECRETARY - Kathy Trowbridge

Church Office Hours
Tuesday & Thursday - 8:30am—4:30pm




